
 
 
 
 

Dear Families, Students, and Community Members, 

Happy New Year and welcome back to another exciting year. We hope you had a 
restful and enjoyable holiday season, and that you’re ready for what promises to be a 
fantastic Term 1. 

We’re excited to kick off the new year with fresh activities, fun learning experiences, 
and opportunities for your child to grow and explore with their friends. Our OSHC 
team has been busy planning a term full of exciting events, games, and creative 
projects that we can’t wait to share with the children. 

As always, our top priority is the safety and well-being of your children. We 
continue to follow all required health and safety protocols to create a secure and 
supportive environment where every child feels welcome, safe, and respected. 
Reminders for Term 1 

Bookings : If you haven’t already done so, please make sure to book your child’s 
OSHC sessions for Term 1. As spots can fill up quickly, early booking ensures your 
child gets the care they need. 

Pick-up & Drop-off: Please ensure you sign your child in and out each day. If 
someone else will be picking up your child, kindly inform us ahead of time. 

We want to thank all of our families for your continued support and for being an 
essential part of our OSHC community.If you have any questions, feel free to see us. 

 
Warm regards, 
Dee and OSHC Team. 

Outdoor Adventure: We’re going 
to make the most of the beautiful 
weather with some fun outdoor play, 
nature exploration, and team-
building activities. 
Creative Arts: Your child will have 
the chance to dive into arts and 
crafts  from painting to DIY 

Activities coming 
up 

Join in the fun of Outside 
School Hours Care activities 
and experiences with Your 
OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 
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